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Date: 20.5.22 

 

 
Good afternoon,  

 

I hope everyone has had a good week. 

Next week we will spend Thursday and Friday celebrating the Queen’s Platinum jubilee. Each year 

group has been given a decade to celebrate and Year 4 are looking at the 1970’s. I’m so excited as I 

love this era, and dare I say, remember it well from my own childhood. We will look at the clothes 

that were worn and design some of our own outfits. We will listen to the music of that era, play 

playground games, like Sardines and Red Light / Green Light. We shall watch some children’s 

programmes like Bagpuss and Mr. Ben (Mr T’s favourite!) and learn the dance to YMCA. If you have 

any photographs, books or clothes from this decade, please do share them with the class. On Friday 

29th May please wear red, white or blue (or a mixture)  

 

Curriculum:  

In topic we have learnt about the hierarchy in Ancient Egypt, Pharos’s and their tombs. We have 

linked pyramids to 3-D shapes and made hexagonal, tetrahedron, pentagonal, octagonal and square-

based pyramids for our display. 
 

English: We have finished our stories and are purple polishing them and writing them up in neat. We 

have also done a lot of work about pronouns this week. 

 

Maths: We are still working through our unit on decimals. We have another week on this and then we 

shall be covering work on money. Over the years I have noticed children having less and less access to 

spending money and working out change. Please can you support this unit by allowing your child to go 

to the shops with you and experience working out the cost of items and how much change they may 

need.   

 

We will be sitting the Government Multiplication Check between 6th June -24th June. This will be done 

in small groups. My aim is to do the majority the week beginning 13th. Please keep practicing. Times 

table grids will be sent home on Monday – enjoy the weekend. 

 
HOMEWORK:   

I would like the children to be creative and make something of their own choice related the Ancient 

Egyptians. We have discussed ideas but I am leaving the final piece up to each child. Suggestions are: 

A Tutankhamen mask, A sarcophagus and mummy, the pyramids or a hieroglyphics scroll. The children 

can use which ever medium they like; paint, model, fabrics, materials, paper, clay etc…. 

I am giving the children three weeks to complete this, so it does not need to be returned 

before 7th June. 

 

Times tables using purple mash and spellings once a week. Read three times a week (to be recorded 

in work diary) 

 

Other work to be completed in their homework book. 

 

Thank you. 

 



Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:    7.6.22 

 


